From:
To:
Joanna Vincent
Subject:
Luton airport expansion
Date:
17 August 2022 18:51:17

Dear Joanna, as a resident living under the flight path of planes flying into and out of Luton airport I wish to object in the strongest terms possible to any proposed increase in the number of passengers using the airport.

The noise created by the planes, particularly at night, is very intrusive and I understand, has been proven to have an adverse effect on health. There is also the atmospheric pollution effect, of course, which is no good for anyone.

Then there's the pollution caused by the building works should they go ahead - not least including all the increased traffic moving materials into and out of the site.

Given the current and likely future economic climate, demand for flights will decrease as prices rise, so the rationale for increasing capacity at Luton airport becomes less and less viable.

I therefore urge all those who are responsible for making the decision on whether this proposal is upheld or not to take into serious consideration these and all other objections before coming to their final conclusion.

Thank you.

Kind regards, Chris